
Helen Zhao 

Subject: FW: FW: HONEYWLD Technology Corp., FCC ID: UNG-SD-101, Assessment NO.: AN06T6308, Notice#1

11/16/2006

From: vicky.liu [mailto:vicky.liu@tw.ccsemc.com]On Behalf Of application 
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2006 6:46 PM 
To: Helen Zhao 
Subject: Re:FW: HONEYWLD Technology Corp., FCC ID: UNG-SD-101, Assessment NO.: AN06T6308, Notice#1 
 

Dear Helen:  
 
Thank you for your e-mail,please see my belowing reply(951116).  
And if still have any problems,please let me know,thank you.    
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2006 1:25 PM 
Subject: HONEYWLD Technology Corp., FCC ID: UNG-SD-101, Assessment NO.: 
AN06T6308, Notice#1 
 
 
Question #1: Please revise the FCC ID label format to include FCC15.19 labelling statements. 
Ans:Please find the updated file for Label Drawing and Location(951116) 
 
Question #2: The user manual does not contain required RF exposure statement, such as "To 
comply with FCC RF exposure compliance requirements, a separation distance of at least 20 cm 
must be maintained between the antenna of this device and all persons." Please update the user 
manual. 
Ans:Please find the updated file for User Manual (951116)  
 
Best Regards, 
Helen Zhao 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of the 
original e-mail date may result in application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. 
Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the e-mail address 
listed below the name of the sender. 

 
 


